
 

 

More Sustainable Lunchtimes  

On average a lunchbox contains 4 pieces of single use plastic 

each day, to help reduce the amount of plastic waste.  

 

From Monday 11th November 2019 

You will be able to purchase a school pack lunch for 

your child, just send them with their own empty pack 

lunch box.  

For your child to put their sandwich and dessert in.  

If your child is wants to use the fruit and salad bar, they 

will also need to bring a re-useable container to fill.  

This prevents the school using, single use plastic.  

 

This also means children in KS2 will be able to sit with 

their friends who are having a home pack lunch.  

 

Additionally, there will still be the option of having pack lunch on 

a tray.  

Reminder: School dinners are free of charge for all 

children in Reception, Year 1 & 2 and usual meal price 

applies to Key Stage 2. 


